
PUBLIC HEARING 

SATURDAY, MARCH 6, 2021 

1:00 P.M. 

 

 

PRESENT:  
        Mayor Kerr, Lisa Rizzo – Clerk, Barb Scott- Treasurer, Trustee Rupp, Trustee Killock, 

Trustee Mosher, Trustee Frederickson. There were also 8 residents that showed from the Village 

of South Dayton. 

 

OPEN MEETING: 

 
          Mayor Kerr opened the Public Hearing at 1:00 P.M. 

 

PURPOSE:  

          
         The purpose of the Public Hearing to discuss the Water & Sewer Project and new rates for 

the water & sewer. To override the Tax Cap for fiscal year 2021. Bulk Trash and fees that may 

occur to cover the rising costs of getting rid of the bulk trash items. The price of garbage bags to 

rise .50 a bag for large and small bags. 

 

COMMENTS: 

 
         Mayor Kerr presented the Water & Sewer Project to the public. He also explained how the 

projects are going to affect the water and sewer rates at about a 3% increase is yearly. Then 

opened it up for questions and comments from the public. 

         Mayor Kerr also discussed the price of garbage bags to be raised .50 per bag to cover the 

cost of garbage pick up in the Village. It was also brought up to possibly start charging for Bulk 

Pick up as the Village absorbs that cost at least 2 times a year. 

          Mayor Kerr brought up overriding the Tax Cap for fiscal year 2021. And opened it up for 

questions and comments from the public. 

 

CLOSE HEARING   
        Mayor Kerr closed this Public Hearing at 2:30 P.M. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 
  

         Trustee Rupp moved to adjourn this meeting. Trustee Mosher seconded the motion. 

Carried. The meeting was adjourned at 2:31 P.M. 

 

                                                                   _________________________________ 

                                                                         Lisa Rizzo 

                                                                                      Clerk of Board 



 

 

 

 

 

 


